
2023 Senior parents: Important dates for the yearbook! 
  
  
As you know, this is an exciting year for your graduating senior! Below, please find important 
deadlines and dates for the 2023 yearbook. 
 
 
Please see the attached letter regarding Senior portraits. 
 
Important dates: 
 
 
 
September 23 - Student photos will be taken at school by Jostens during English classes. If you are 
not having a professional senior portrait taken, you can have your child dress for school photos and 
submit that image for your senior portrait.   
 
November 4 - Senior portraits must be submitted to Mrs. McConochy via email under the heading 
"Senior portrait: student name."  For more information on the criteria for senior portraits (and 
possible photographers), please see the letter attached below. 
 
November 4 - Senior quotes must be submitted to Mrs. McConochy via email or in person. The 
forms will be handed out in school one week prior to the deadline. Students may pick these up in 
room 218 (Mr. Chapman and Mrs. McConochy will have the forms available in their 12th grade 
English classrooms).  If you'd like to get a jump start, the maximum length for the quote is 20 words 
due to limited space. 
 
November 14 - Senior baby pictures must be submitted to Mrs. McConochy. These are pictures of 
your child as a toddler or infant. These are often a surprise for the student. 
 
November 14 - Senior childhood friends and family photos must be submitted to Mrs. McConochy. 
This is a picture of your senior posing with childhood friends or siblings (typically infants, toddlers, 
pre school or kindergarten age). Siblings must be current students in the Skaneateles School 
District.  These are often a fun surprise for students, their friends and siblings. 
 
February 14 - Senior Ads are due to Mrs. McConochy. These PDA Ads are created by senior 
parents for their child and can be purchased as a 1/8 page to FULL page ad in prices ranging from 
$60- $300. There will be flyers sent out in January. 
 
 
*Additional emails will be sent out regarding purchasing a 2023 yearbook. 
Thank you and wishing you a great year! 
Aisha McConochy 
Dan Mulroy 
Yearbook Advisors 
 


